
_______________________________________ 
 

Valley Nonprofit Resources 
City of San Fernando 

San Fernando Community Health Center 
invite you to 

 

City of San Fernando  

Nonprofit Recovery Roundtable 
 

Wednesday, July 21, 2021 4:00 pm – 5:30 pm by Zoom 

______________________________________ 
 

 
As the pandemic recedes in Los Angeles, people, organizations and communities all need to deal with the 

many challenges – and opportunities – that are part of the recovery process.  Successful recovery for 

nonprofits includes wrestling with challenges like returning to the office and re-thinking fundraising – and 

making a plan for recovery that builds on what’s worked, such as hybrid models that continue some 

telecommuting and offering services online.  And it includes dealing with the trauma that the last year has 

created for many, stemming from isolation, grief, financial loss, unwanted changes and uncertainty.  

 

This free event will help nonprofit leaders in the City of San Fernando explore approaches to successful 

recovery. It will begin with two local nonprofits briefly sharing their experiences in living through the 

pandemic and now moving toward recovery.  Then the entire group will share their experiences – what’s 

worked and what hasn’t as they move into the recovery phase, including how they are dealing with 

pandemic-related trauma (a brief listing of mental health resources available to nonprofits will be shared).   

 

The session will conclude with a brainstorming discussion about how area nonprofits could work together, 

and participants will determine whether they might want some sort of follow-up event.   

 

Nonprofits in the adjacent communities of Sylmar and Mission Hills also will be invited to participate in 

the Roundtable.  Roundtables already have been conducted for Burbank, Glendale, Canoga Park and 

Reseda, and have been scheduled for Pacoima and North Hollywood.  

 

The Roundtable is part of the VNR Recovery Initiative.  If you are interested in joining on July 21, please 

RSVP to (818) 677-2774 or valleynonprofitresources@csun.edu. 
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